TOWN OF VEAZIE PLANNING BOARD
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN WORKSHOP MINUTES
AUGUST 24, 2017

Call to order: 6:32 pm in Council Chambers @ 1084 Main St., Veazie, Maine.
Present:  Don MacKay (Chairman), Tony Cappuccio (recorder of minutes), and Karen Walker.  Andy Brown was absent.
Karen Walker made a motion to accept the minutes of the Monday, July 17, 2017.  Don MacKay seconded the motion. Vote 3-0 to accept.
 Mr. Dean Bennett was in attendance and started off the work shop off with a detailed review of updates and various edits we made. We approved our final draft to be submitted to the Veazie Town Council on September 11, 2017.  We also reviewed the State of Maine “Self-Assessment Checklist” to be sure all questions were answered.
Mr. Bennett gave us an overview of what his next steps would be, and are as follows.
· Present Comprehensive Plan Draft to Veazie Town Council Sept. 11, 2017
· Publish public hearing notices, 30 days prior for Public Hearing.
· Have a public Hearing, concerning the revised Comprehensive Plan
· If no concerns are brought forward, submit draft to the State of Maine

Meeting adjourned at 7:13 pm

The next meeting will be a regular Planning Board Meeting, Monday, September 18, 2017. 
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